01/12/2015
Dear All
Thank you to all the people that turned up for the EGM and  AGM last night. Many issues were  discussed including a resolution to  change PCA ltd ( A company limited by Guarantee ) to an un incorporated association , The airport Runway, the Lidl Development, Dart Carpark, Tidy towns , Dublin bay dredging and environmental issue as well as other issues .
We will be putting minutes of the meeting up on the website when they are  typed up and we hope that more regular updates of news etc will follow .
Thank you to Seamus Horan ( our outgoing Chairman) for all his great  work last year and we welcome Pat Suttle  as the new Chair and head of The Tidy Towns Committee.
The Annual Household membership of €20 is now due  and anyone who didn’t make it to the meeting last night  or that  had no money with then last night  can contact me via portmarnock1@gmail.com to make payment arrangements .
Thank you to all who have paid their subs already
Kind Regards
David Kelly
Treasurer

30/11/2015

Reminder : PCA  AGM 8pm tonight Portmarnock Hotel & Country Club! 



27/11/2015

Notice of 2015 Annual General Meeting

Dear Member 
The 2015 AGM is scheduled to take place on Monday 30th November 2015 in the Portmarnock Hotel & Golf Links  

Timetable :
7:15  pm  Registration open - €20 Household membership is payable ( Cash or cheque  payable to Portmarnock Community Association only)

7:45 pm  EGM to be held to vote on the proposal to dissolve PCA Ltd from a company limited by Guarantee to an unincorporated body with a simple constitution. Only Current paid up households can vote on this proposal

8pm. AGM Meeting
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The PCA oppose the planned development on the 'Tin Church Site'. We encourage you to read the planning application at the following link - The Tin Church Site (Planning Reference: F15A/0265). 

Objections/Observations can be made through Fingal County Council at this link also. The closing date for objections/observations is the 9th of July. Latest updates can be found on our Facebook page.
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We have now updated the Officers and Committee for this year. It can be viewed on the About Us page.
You can now also download minutes from our latest Annual General Meeting - AGM Minutes.
